
MARCH 2025 
 
 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
CAMPGROUND PLAY STRUCTURES ADDITIONS 
 
 
 
The County of Paintearth is requesting proposals and pricings for various 
play structures for the addition to our existing play areas in the Huber Dam 
Campground east of Castor AB.  While not looking at all-encompassing 
playground complexes, we do wish to augment the play space offerings for 
various ages of children from toddlers to youths. 
 
The current amenities of the park include traditional swings, monkey bars, 
hoop shoot, and small slide platform as shown below.  We also have 
horseshoe pits for the “older children” park users �������.   
 

 



 
 
We are having an open ended RFP for considering the multitude of various 
structures and related budgets to possibly implement this camping season. 
 
We will entertain submissions for various components that serve a wide 
range of young ages to add to the park.  As the site photo shows we have 
considerable space to add modules of age related play structures. 
 
The campground demographics are largely in two areas – seniors that 
camp for weekend getaways and fishing the reservoir, and younger families 
with kids from infants to 10-12 yr olds.  Limited use by families with teens. 
 
Submissions are to be received at the County Office by the 31st March 
2025.  This is not a tender and may be subject to budget deliberations or 
discussions with County Council, any or all submissions not necessarily 
accepted.  For more information contact the undersigned. 
 
Thanks in advance for any and all vendors and submissions. 
 
Todd Pawsey 
Director of Community Services 
tpawsey@countypaintearth.ca  
403-882-3211 Office 
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